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23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Wanderers Cross Country Event 
 
We have secured a last-minute opportunity to take part in the above event. Your child has been 
selected to take part in the Wanderers Cross Country event on Wednesday 25th September at 
Temple Park Sports Centre in South Shields.  
 
This is a great way for your child to have fun and interact with children from other schools, whilst 
keeping fit and healthy. This event is specifically for those children with SEND. 
 
Children should come to school as normal, dressed in their PE kit and have with them a warm coat 
and their water bottle. The children will travel with a staff member from school, to and from the 
venue and will be back in school for normal lunchtime arrangements.  
 
The children will compete in the U11 category on the day, with separate races for the boys and the 
girls. They will run just under a mile around the course. 
 
Please give permission for your child to attend this event via your ParentPay account.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr. Monaghan 
PE Co-ordinator 
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